CONCERNED ABOUT SERVICES IN YOUR LOCAL AREA? - COME AND ASK QUESTIONS AND FIND OUT MORE

A meeting of the civil parish of Fordbridge will be held on **Monday 15th May 2017**

at the Fordbridge Centre, Nineacres Drive commencing at 7.30 p.m.

The Leader of Solihull Council, Councillor Bob Sleigh will be attending the meeting to answer your questions

Worried about services being provided by Solihull Council?

Concerned about how budget cuts could affect you?

Interested in plans for the future?

Then why not come along to this public meeting and find out more and ask the questions.

The Council extends an invitation to local people to come and find out what is happening in their area and to question an important figure who plays a key role in the future of Fordbridge.

Published by Fordbridge Town Council. If you require further information contact Neil Millard, Clerk to the Council at the above address or telephone 0121 770 0001

THIS MEETING IS FOR RESIDENTS OF FORDBRIDGE ONLY